Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Wharton-Smith, Inc.
Cocoa H.S. Facility Renewal Projects for Brevard Public Schools

INVITATION TO BID
BID DATE: March 1, 2018
PROJECT: Cocoa High School Facility Renewal Projects for Brevard Public Schools
Wharton-Smith is proudly the Design Builder serving the School Board of Brevard County with the upcoming Facility Renewal Project at Cocoa High School this summer. The project will consist of chilled water air handler replacements, central energy plant modifications, existing mechanical equipment modifications, BAS controls, plumbing and electrical infrastructure upgrades. All construction activities will take place during the summer period (5/24/18-8/1/18).
Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting is scheduled for Monday February 26, 2018 @ 2:30 p.m. at Cocoa High School (2000 Tiger Trail, Cocoa, FL 32926).
Deadline for Request for Information is Tuesday February 27, 2018 by 5:00 p.m. Please email questions to comest@whartonsmith.com.
Bids will be received at the offices of Wharton-Smith, 750 Monroe Road, Sanford, FL 32711, may be emailed to comest@whartonsmith.com or faxed to (407)829-4453 by 3:30 p.m. on Thursday March 1, 2018. Payment & Performance Bonds may be required.
Bid documents are available electronically by contacting: Tonja Williams, (407)321-8410. Do not contact the Architect or Owner for information on this project. All inquiries should be directed to comest@whartonsmith.com.
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